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          20.10.2009 

 

Selection of the best projects in the Europeans for Peace funding 

programme 

 

 

Dear Mrs Radhauer,  

 

 
The project results for the EUROPEANS FOR PEACE funding programme for 

2008/2009 have now been evaluated by the foundation “Remembrance, 

Responsibility and Future” and we are pleased to inform you that the project 

“Origins – what are they? German, Jewish and Arabic young people examine 

issues around Flight, Expulsion and Migration” involving the  

 

Deutsch-Israelische Gesellschaft e. V. Berlin,  

Germany 

 

and 

 

Regional High school Amakim –Tavor,  

Kibbuz Mizra,  

Israel 

 

and 

 

High school Iksal,  

Israel 

 

 
has been selected on the grounds of its high standard as an exemplary project on 

the theme of “Origin and Diversity”. Please accept our heartfelt congratulations to 

you and the project group and our warmest thanks for supporting the project! 



 

 

 

The prize money of 2,000 Euros is to be spent on developing the partnership and 

other project work. You are also invited, along with five other exemplary projects, 

to a three day award event in Berlin, during which you can participate in a project 

day “Experience Origin and Diversity in Berlin” and you will be given the 

opportunity to present your project to a wider audience at a celebratory event as 

well. One project leader and three participants from each partner institution may 

attend the award event. 

 

The award event will take place from 7th to 9th of December in Berlin. We are 

also sending the invitation and further information by email to Frau Krumpholz as 

contact person.  

 

We are very much looking forward to meeting the project participants in Berlin. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Sabine Krüger 

Programme Director,  

EUROPEANS FOR PEACE



  

  

  


